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Dear Mr. Ferdas, 

The Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection's (CTDEEP) letter to the US Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (USNRC) dated June 1,2013 (Docket number 123-456-78910) outlined further 

action to be taken by the CTDEEP to conclude its radiological assessment of the former ABB/CE site 
located at 2000 Day Hill Road, Windsor, CT. This action was to take and analyze an additional soil sample 
at the location known as CE-FSS-33-09. The CTDEEP has reviewed the results ofthis soil sample analysis. 
The soil sample results indicate radioactivity at background levels in soil. 

The CT DEEP has now completed its assessment of plans, documents and procedures related to the 
radiological remediation of the ABB/CE site located at 2000 Day Hill Road and concluded its on-site 
confinnatory measurements. 

Within the scope of our review the CT DEEP's Division ofRadiation has determined that the site meets the 
release criteria of established by the CT DEEP of 19 mRem/yr, Total Effective Dose Equivalent. 
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Sincerely, 
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Edward Wilds, Jr., Ph./ 
Director, Radiation Division 
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